
Hill Street Announces Resignation of Director
Toronto, Ontario--(Newsfile Corp. - February 11, 2021) - Hill Street Beverage Company Inc. (TSXV:
BEER) ("Hill Street" or the "Company")- The Company announces that further to its press release
dated February 9, 2021, Terry Donnelly, has resigned as a director of the Company.

For further information:

Jack Fraser, Chairman of the Board
jack@hillstreetbevco.com

Follow Hill Street on Twitter https://twitter.com/hillstreetbevco
and on Facebook http://facebook.com/hillstreetbevco

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of
this release.

Not for dissemination in the United States.

To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/74239
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